From: kthomsen@furnacewireless.com

To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. CM20030211
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 7:01:41 PM

Please do not approve the Altice/ Service Electric acquisition without requiring that Altice expand
the cable line in Knowlton Township, and the surrounding areas.

Kevin R. Thomsen
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